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Joe Creron, Deputy City Manager 

Subject: 
 

Public Safety Report 

  

 

Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Public Safety Report dated October 2018 be received as information, 
 
AND THAT the Acting Community Safety Director report back to City Council early in 2019 outlining an 
Implementation Plan based on the recommendations of the Public Safety Report.  
 
Purpose:  
 
The purpose of the report is to receive recommendations from the Public Safety Liaison on how to 
improve public safety in Kelowna.  
 
Background: 
 
Bill McKinnon, former RCMP Superintendent was hired as a Public Safety Liaison to assess public safety 
concerns in our City, particularly in the downtown, and make recommendations on how we could 
improve public safety. Some of the problems identified by the Public Safety Liaison have already been 
resolved. The Acting Community Safety Director will report back to City Council with an 
Implementation Plan based on the recommendations of the Public Safety Report.  
 
Considerations not applicable to this report: 
 
Internal Circulation: 
Legal/Statutory Authority: 
Legal/Statutory Procedural Requirements: 
Existing Policy: 
Financial/Budgetary Considerations: 
Personnel Implications: 
 



External Agency/Public Comments: 
Communications Comments: 
Alternate Recommendation: 
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Joe Creron, Deputy City Manager, Operations 


